STATE OF KANSAS
PAYNE RATNER OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
GOVERNOR TOPEKA

April 3, 1940

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lgwrence, Kansas

Dear Coach Allen:

Thank you for your letter of March 29 relative
to the visit of your team at the mansion.

I shall be very glad to have you and your boys
visit the Ratner household at some time convenient

to you. 1 shall look forward to hearing from you.

Agein, I congratulate you and your team for
1ts great showing in the United States. You have
brought honor to Kansas.

oincerely,
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